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Living Well Sefton  

Living Well Sefton is a new service for Sefton that was launched on November 1st 2016. It brings together several 

organisations to work in a more co-ordinated, integrated way across the borough of Sefton, including Brighter Living to 

improve the health and wellbeing of those living and working in Sefton. More information about this service can be 

found using the contact details below.    

 

Here is a selection of upcoming activities run by Brighter Living that people can access, please 

contact us with any queries! 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We are looking for groups to work with across the Southport area, if you have anything you think we can help 

with then please get in touch. We are always looking to work with new organisations and groups and can work 

from our premises or yours. Please contact us on 01704 517810 opt 2 or email info@brighterliving.org.uk.  

This document can also be seen on our website, www.brighterliving.org.uk. Brighter Living Partnership is a Registered Charity, Charity No. 1101722 

and is a registered company in England, Company Limited by Guarantee No. 03973156. 
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